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     Mail in voting is the safest, most efficient and BEST way to participate in our 

democracy. It makes voting equally accessable to all registered voters, and I think, 

rather than trying to eliminate it here in Oregon, it should be the de facto standard 

nationwide. Trying to eliminate mail-in voting is nothing less than voter suppression. 

Do not allow the Republican Party to do this. 


